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Emily Brown and the Thing 

Science 

This term we are identifying and naming a variety 

of common trees and plants. As part of this we 

will be able to label parts of these trees and 

plants.  

R.E. The theme this half term will be 

‘caring’ This will include looking at the  

Christian story ‘The lost sheep’ and  the 

Jewish ‘psalm 23’ story. Whilst 

concluding why caring matters.  

ICT  

We will continue to follow the ‘Purple Mash’ 

scheme of work. We will be making our very 

own animated story books! We will learn how 

to add animation to pictures, sound effects 

and music. We will also learn how to use the 

copy and paste feature to create additional 

pages. 

Numeracy 

We will start the term by counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s and using these skills to understand early 

multiplication. We will also be finding half or quarter of an object and quantity. We will finish the term 

with positional language such as left, right above and below. 

PE We will be developing our skills in Cricket. 

P.H.S.E 

We follow the ‘JIGSAW’ scheme and 

will look at the theme ‘Healthy me’. 

We will be covering the following: 

Understanding the difference 

between healthy and unhealthy and 

knowing how to stay healthy. Knowing 

how to keep myself clean and 

healthy, and understanding how 

germs cause disease/illness. 

Art 

This half term we will be designing 

artwork based on Georgia O’Keefe. We will 

be using a range of tools and techniques to 

draw a flower.  

Literacy 

We will be focusing on the book 

‘Emily Brown and the Thing’. We will 

spend lots of time reading the book 

together completing many activities 

to develop new vocabulary and the 

themes within the story.  

History 

 

This term we will be focusing on the Victorians. 

Topics include the Industrial revolution, 

Victorian homes and schools and finishing with 

what Beeston used to look like. 


